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HIGHLIGHTS FROM 2017 

 The Ethics Committee reviewed an 'item analysis' for post-test questions provided to us 
from the Executive Director, regarding the online Ethics and Jurisprudence Course, 
sponsored by Chapter. 

 

 The Ethics Committee submitted an additional set of questions to post-test 'item bank' for 
the course, to the Chapter President, for review by Course Web designer, for the remaining 
period of licensee cycle. 

 

 On behalf of the Chapter, Renee VanVeld will present the Ethics component of the Course 
'live' for the Annual Fall meeting of the Indiana Chapter, on October 28th, 2017. 

 

 The Ethics Committee received one inquiry this calendar year regarding a potential Code 
violation. The Committee analysis, in return, suggested need for further fact-finding. No 
further action undertaken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

PROJECTIONS FOR REMAINDER OF 2017 AND 2018 

 The Ethics Committee may wish to consider (i.e., expand) its education and consultative 
functions; in view of the revision of the Disciplinary Action Procedural Document by the 
APTA, that reduces the burden on the Committee's involvement regarding member 
violations in Indiana. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


